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NOTICE 
 

TO:    All Members of Staff and the Student Fraternity  

 

DATE: 3rd February, 2025 
 
 

SUBJECT:  SUSPENSION OF THE FEBRUARY, 2025 

DIPLOMA AND UNDERGRADUATE 

UNIVERSITY EXAMINATIONS  
 

 

We would like to inform all the members of staff and the student 

fraternity that the University Senate in its special meeting held 

on 3rd February, 2025 resolved to suspend the diploma and 

undergraduate University Examinations scheduled for 3rd-15th 

February, 2025 due to the ongoing industrial action by members 

of staff of UASU and KUSU.  

 

Please note that the suspension takes effect immediately.  

 

Consequently, all diploma and undergraduate students are 

directed to vacate the University premises by 2.45 pm today 

Monday 3rd February, 2025. Subsequently, the students in the 

halls of residence should vacate the premises by 5.00 pm today 

Monday 3rd February, 2025. 

 

Further updates will be communicated in due course. 

 
 

Dr. Moses Wamalwa 
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